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Canyonville Adventist Elementary School News 

Ashland Ski Program - The 4-8th graders have been up to ski twice now and 
are loving it!!!  Thank you for your generous donations.  Keep them in 
your prayers for safe skiing Thursdays this month. 

Roof Funding - We are replacing the roof in the kindergarten classroom.  The 
current roof lasted an amazing 50 years, but it is finally time to replace it 
(a cost of approximately $8,000).  If you’d like to donate toward the 
roofing fund, please mark it on your tithe envelope. Thank you so much. 

CAES Board Meeting - The next School Board Meeting is Wednesday, Feb 15 
at 6:00 pm.  All Board members are encouraged to attend. 

Family History Fair - We’d like to invite everyone to our Family History Fair 
Sunday, April 2 from 5-7 pm in the school gym. 

Fundraising for CAES Budget 

 Recycling - Please keep collecting your cash redemptive recyclables, 
and put them in the blue bags you will find in the Lobby and bring 
them to the school or you can take them to Bottle Drop in Roseburg.  
We appreciate all who have contributed. 

 Our Veggie Food Store -  We will be selling Veggie Food on Tuesdays from 
4:15-4:45.  Please contact Kim –1-541-261-5847 or it is really 
helpful if you email your order, then Kim can have it ready for 
you when you arrive– caesveggiefood@gmail.com.  See the cur-
rent price list on the foyer bulletin board.  

Things to Look Forward to in 2023 

February 12 - Cooking Club Pruning Seminar -  Join us Sunday, February 12 at 
1:00 pm at the Sumerlin’s Orchard for a great training and practical application 
of the art and science of pruning your orchard trees: berries and grapes may 
also be addressed if time permits.  A light meal will be provided. 
February 25 - Game Night - Join the fun Saturday night at 5:00 pm for Vespers 
and then have an evening of Board Games!!  Bring your favorite game and 
snack; the Social Committee will provide popcorn and a drink.  
March 5 - The Gift of Preparedness Seminar - Facing & Embracing End of Life 
Issues  - You will not want to miss this very informative seminar on Sunday, 
March  5 from 2:00 pm to 5:00 pm.   This is definitely a seminar you will want to 
invite friends, family & your community to. 
April 6 - Revelation’s HOPE Evangelistic Seminar - A chapter-by-chapter, Christ-
centered series of meetings will be presented by Pastor Murray Miller starting 
Thursday, April 6 at 7pm.  This series will meet weekly Thursdays through Sun-
days from April 6 to May 7.  Personal invitations and a more detailed schedule 
will be provided as the event draws near.  Plan now to attend and invite as 
many as possible to attend!                                              Over→  

 

“Make a Joyful Noise” Music Seminar 

A free music seminar will be presented by Cheryl Wiley at the Winston SDA 
Church on Sabbath afternoon, Feb. 11 after potluck. Cheryl’s passion is helping 
people use their voices to praise the Lord and support the music ministry of lo-
cal churches. Please email her at ccwiley@mindspring.com for more information 
and to register. 

Southern Oregon Women’s Retreat—Save the Date - The Southern 
Oregon Women’s Retreat is scheduled for June 2-4 at Milo Academy.  The 
theme this year is “Lord Prepare Me to be a Sanctuary.”  Tawny Sportsman will 
be the keynote speaker this year.  For more information to to godsgirlscon-
nect.com or God’s Girls Connect Facebook page.  You can register at 
ggc.retreat@gmail.com.  There are flyers in the foyer.  Plan on joining this spe-
cial retreat! 

*Big Lake Friendship Certificates - The Big Lake Friendship Certificates is 

a program sponsored by Big Lake Youth Camp and partnering with the local 
Church and the parents to make it possible for more kids to go to Summer 
Camp.  Each partner pays 1/3 of the summer camp cost, Big Lakes pays $181, 
the Church sponsors one of their local children for $181 and the parents pay 
$181.  Be a part in helping our kids go to summer camp by giving to the Chil-
dren’s Offering this week. 

Bible Worker - We are looking for a Bible worker to work closely with our 

Pastor and members.  Must have Bible worker training, evidence experience 
with Bible work and be willing to train members.  Duration: 1 year with possible 
renewal. Wage depends on experience but up to $20/hr. and 28 hours per 
week.  Some benefits apply. Contact Pastor Miller at pastormumiller@ 
gmail.com or 541-671-1732 for a Job Description and Application. 
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